James A. FitzPatrick
. Nuclear Power Plant
PO Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13083

315-342-3840
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November 8, 1996
JAFP-96-0449

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Submittal of Updated Page Regarding Proposed Changes to the
Technical Specifications Contained in the Referenced Letter
Reference: % JPN-96-025, from W. J. Cahill, Jr. to USNRC, Proposed
Changes to the Technical Specifications Regarding Minimum
Critical Power Ratio Safety Limit (JPTS-96-008)
Dear Sir:
Per discussion with the NRR Project Manager, attached is an updated Technical
Specification (TS) page to support issuance of the TS Amendment for the above
referenced submittal.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Rick Plasse at (315) 349-6793.
Very truly yours,
Michael J. Colomb
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CC:

Regional Al inis rator

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Roac

King of Priesis, P/, 19406

Office of the Resident Inspector

U. S. NuCiear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136

Lycoming, NY 13093

Ms. K. Cottor., Acting Project Manager
Project Directorate |-1

Division of Reactor Projects-1/li

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissior:
Mail Stop 14 B2

Washington, DC 20555

Mr. F. William Valentino, President
New York State Energy, Research,
and Development Authority

2 Rockefeller Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1253



Attachment |

Updated Page for Proposed Change to the Technical
Specifications Regarding Minimum Critical Power Ratio Safety Limit (JPTS-96-008)

Request for Amendment Submitted Under JPN-96-025



